
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Al-Amiry, discusses political landscape developments

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met Mr. Hadi Al-Amiry the head of

Fatih Alliance on 23/7/2023, and discussed the developments of the political scene and ways to

support the government where the support of Mr. Al-Sudani’s government was reiterated. 

His Eminence held everyone responsible for aiding the government implement its governmental and

service programs following the priorities of the stage. The need to legislate laws by the

Parliament that can enhance the country’s stability and transform it into sustainable stability

was affirmed.


